
   
 
 

 
NOTICE FOR BIDS 

 
FOR 

 
CITY OF BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS 

 
BISSELL HILLS PARK IMPROVEMENTS – PHASE ONE 

 
 
The City of Bellefontaine Neighbors is accepting bids for the Bissell Hills Park Improvements – Phase 
One to be submitted at Bellefontaine Neighbors City Hall, 9641 Bellefontaine Road, St. Louis, MO 63137 
until 2:00 PM Friday September 7, 2018 at which time they will be opened and read aloud.  Bids must be 
in a sealed envelope marked “Bissell Hills Park Improvements – Phase One.”  
 
Bid packages are available for review starting Thursday August 16, 2018 at County Blue, 1449 Strassner 
Drive, St. Louis, MO 63144 for the non-refundable cost of reproduction. PDF copies of the bid set may 
also be obtained from SWT Design by contacting Kaitlyn Poehlein at kaitlynp@swtdesign.com.   
 
A five (5) percent security in the form specified must accompany each bid.  A pre-bid meeting will be held 
at 10:00 AM, August 22, 2018 at Bissell Hills Park, 10237 Ashbrook St. Louis, MO 63137. The City 
reserves the right to reject any or all bids and waive any technicalities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


